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Dear Wes,

RYLA 2000 is just about wrapping up. I want to thank you for your contribution
to our program this year. The participants noted that having computer equipment
on site was very helpful in producing various pro;ects We had daily newsbulletins
and a RYLA 2000 Yearbook.

Also, a very big “thank you" to Phylhs and your staff who ass:sted me. They were
very helpful. ' -

RYLA was a very successful program. Thirty youth participated and have made a
commitment to working in community. They will hopefully be future Rotarians.

Sincerely

Enc. Carole Berry |



